
Cooper, Kathy 

From: ContactForm@state.pa.us 
Sent: Thursday, October 24, 2013 2:42 PM 
To: Help 
Subject: IRRC Website - New Message 

A new message has arrived from the IRRC Website 

First Name: John a m 

Last Name: Steffee t« » £ 

a o <c 

Company: ^ m 

Email: isteffeecpa@hotmail.com Q 

Subject: Common Core 
Message: 
Hello: I am very concerned the implementation of Common Core within the school districts of PA will have a 
devastating effect on our young people by needlessly complicating math, erroneously reporting on history and 
severely limiting the reading comprehension of our young people. Instead of a national one size fits all program, 
I believe we need to move towards more local control that considers the unique set of situations in each of PA's 
school district. Please do not implement Common Core in PA. John Steffee 


